
 

 
30th June 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
YEAR 3 2020 Information Evening 

 
We have really enjoyed reading your children’s ‘All About Me’ introduction – which they have been 
completing on See-Saw. Thank-you for getting to grips with a new tool to enable them to complete this. 
 
This week, we will be posting some pictures of the school on See-Saw – please have a look at these with 
your child too. This will help them become familiar with the school building at this time.  
To gain a flavour of our school, you might want to visit our school website and explore the information on 
there.  
 
We will be holding a welcome meeting for all new parents to attend on Wednesday, 8th July at 6pm - we 
hope that this will help you find out a little more about us at this time. The meeting will be held using  
Zoom. To join us, you will need to register before the day. 
 
This can be done by clicking the link here. Please ensure you fill in your name (rather than leaving it blank) 
so that we can approve your registration.  
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. 
 
Please do not wait until the evening to register – as we will not be able to approve 
registrations at that time. 
 
We look forward to meeting and welcoming you and your child to Priory Junior School in the very near 
future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tracy Keefe 
Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 

 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 

Tel: 01480 226730 

Fax: 01480 226731 

 

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 

 

 
 

   

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_jx0pRQtyS5WKHTYnBqhTBg

